
 

 

 

                                                                     

 

Want to get your affairs in order but need 

some advice? 
 

 

Then come along for some free advice at the 

Harrogate District Over 50s Forum’s meeting on 16th 

January between 10 am and 12.30 PM at Ripon 

Community House, Allhallowgate, Ripon. An expert 

from Berwins Solicitors will advise on Wills, Probate, 

Lasting Power of Attorney and care fees.  

 

The event is open to all over 50 and there will be an 

opportunity to discuss issues that affect older people 

both locally and nationally.  

 

For further information, please contact Christine 

Boxall on 01423 813094 or email her at 

carerstimeoff@Harrogatecvs.org.uk 
 

The Harrogate District Over 50s Forum has been supported by a grant 

from Harrogate Borough Council’s Community Chest. 

                                                                     

 


